
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Ref: CPT/TBA 
 
15 June 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Plume Enrichment Passport 
 

Having launched Plume Enrichment Passport to students last week, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for 

your continued support with this and provide a brief update. It has been really lovely to speak to students about the tasks 

and also to find out about all of the extra-curricular activities they do that are being used to collect bonus stamps. Students 

have all now received their passport and there is a shiny postbox ready for completed cards to be posted into at the office.  

 

As a reminder, tasks can be accessed as detailed below: 

 

 Mathematics - students need to log onto MathsWatch and complete the relevant assigned task. Students have 

been set a task that is appropriate to the class they are in, and which enables them to consolidate their learning 

from this academic year. When they have completed the maths task, they should take their passport to their 

mathematics teacher to be signed and dated. 

 

 English - students should read a book of their choice. They may wish to choose from the recommended list, but 

they may choose any book. When they have finished the book, they should complete the linked Student Book 

Review Form to leave a book review. Once this is completed, they should take their passport to their English teacher 

to be signed. 

 

 Science - students should log into Seneca and use the link shared to access the task in Seneca.  Again, once 

completed they should ask their science teacher to sign their passport.  
 

These tasks are designed to provide consolidation and extension of work they have completed this academic year. For 

further details of what your child is studying please see our Curriculum Overviews which are available on our website or 

accessible via this link. 

  

 

Thank you for your continued support, please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs C Pretty 
Assistant Vice Principal 
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